
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SECOND 
NOTICE OF VOTE-BY-MAIL BALLOT PROCESSING  

AND CANVASSING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Canvass and Count of the Vote by Mail ballots (those received 
on or prior to Election Day which have been processed) were counted on Tuesday, April 8, 2025, 
beginning at 8:01 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chamber. 
 
POST-ELECTION DAY PROCESSING AND CANVASSING (for Vote by Mail ballots not processed on 
Election Day and ballots postmarked on or before April 8, 2025, and received by April 15, 2025) will 
be counted on Wednesday, April 16, 2025, at 2:00 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chamber. 

 
Posted: April 9, 2025 
 
Deborah Harrington, Interim City Clerk 


